
 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s School 

TERM 3 

WEEK 2 

30th July 2020 

DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

 

30th July 

School Newsletter 
 

31st July 

Merit Assembly 
3:00pm 

 

1st August 

Confirmation  

6:30pm 
 

5th August 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

5th August 

Camp Meeting 

 

7th August 

Mary Mackillop Day 
 

 

10th August 

Liturgy (Yr1-2) 
 

12th August 

STEM Day (with 
SXDHS & Moorine 

Rock) 
 

13th August 

School Newsletter 
 

14th August 

Assumption Mass 

10:00am 

 

14th August  

Merit Assembly 
3:00pm 

 

17th August 

Book Week Parade 
 

18th - 21st August 

SCHOOL CAMP  

(Yr 1-6) 
 

24th August 

Staff PD 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

 

Educating for the 21st Century  ~  Inspiring Hope 

St Joseph’s Southern Cross offers a contemporary Catholic Education that inspires hope and is 
inclusive of all.  Centred on Christ, we provide high quality programs with a strong focus on taking 

action for good in the world.   

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Welcome back to Term 3.    

 
A HUGE thank you to Andrew & Donna Crafter who joined with some of our staff for our 
busy bee last Saturday.  We managed to move all the pebbles and place our pavers down 
and the memorial garden is starting to take shape.  We have a couple of more small jobs 
to do over the coming weeks before it is complete.  Stay tuned for more details. 
 

Behind the scenes we have been busy preparing to switch over to our new Administration 
software platform (AOS) which all CEWA schools are moving to.  Please be aware that this will 
occur as of August 7th.  There will be several changes such as a new BPAY reference number on 
your Fee Statements and SEQTA logins.   
 
We held our first P&F meeting of the term on Monday and it was lovely to see a few parents join 
with the committee at the meeting.  All parents are welcome to attend our P&F meetings and help 
promote the fundraising events which help provide many opportunities for our students.   
 
This weekend Roshani Fernando will be receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation.  We 
congratulate her on making  the commitment to share more fully in the life of the 
Catholic Church through this special Sacrament.  

 
A reminder that school photos are on Wednesday and we are asking all 
students in Years 1-6 to wear their winter uniform (with their school jumper) to school on 
that day.  Sports shoes can come to school in their bags. 
 

Next Friday we are celebrating Mary Mackillop Day.  Students will be involved in several activities 
to help celebrate Australia’s Saint as well as having the opportunity to come to school with ‘crazy 
hair’.  All funds raised will go to the Mary Mackillop Today foundation. 
 
Today is the International Day of Friendship.  This is a United Nations (UN) day that promotes the 
role that friendship plays in promoting peace in many cultures.  Friendship is one of the qualities 
that our students are very good at displaying at school in all their interactions with each other.  
Recently there have been some instances of children in our community using inappropriate 
language at the local playgrounds.  I encourage all students to display friendship to all that they 
meet, whether it Is at school, the playground or playing community sport.  
Enjoy the rest of the week 
Mel Allen  
Principal  

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School     ❖     51 Altair Street (PO Box 89), Southern Cross WA 6426     ❖     Telephone: (08) 9049 2100 

E-mail: admin@stjoessx.wa.edu.au    ❖ Web: www.stjoessx.wa.edu.au   ❖   Twitter: @STJSX 

 

STUDENT AWARD WINNERS 

WEEK 10, TERM 2 2020 

Congratulations to the following students 

MERIT AWARDS  

Years K/PP -  Natalie 

Years 1-2 -  Effron 

Years 3-6 –  Xavier & Jake 

Mrs Collins - Lucy 

 

LIVING LIKE JESUS AWARD 

Bronte & Ekam 

 

BLUE RIBBON AWARD 

Lucas 

Well done to everyone. 

Keep up the great work! 



 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Page 2 

Term 3 Week 2 

Core Values ~ We are honest and courageous and strive to follow in the footsteps of Jesus ~ We respect that we are all different and 
unique, and are willing to share our talents with others ~ We demonstrate fairness to all in our school community 

 

 

 
 

Mrs Criddle (Performing Arts) 

This term we have started to focus on improvisation for Years 
Three to Six with the students working in partners to think on the 

spot and design a short performance for an audience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Kindy to Year Two we have been looking at combining 
movement and mime. Here are some photos of  the students 

acting out various objects for the audience to guess. 
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St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School Term 3 Week 2 

Core Values ~ We engage in active learning in a safe and collaborative environment ~ We challenge, motivate and encourage everyone to 
reach their potential ~ We play our role in protecting God’s environment to promote a sustainable future for all 

 
Parish News 

Our Lady of Montserrat Parish 

Ph :  Southern Cross 9049 1049 

 Kalgoorlie 9021 2100 

E-mail: kalgoorlie@perthcatholic.org.au  

 

Fr. Matthew, Fr. Stephen, Fr. Brennan and Fr. Jeffey 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd August -  

Mrs Carlson 

Weekend Mass Times 

(From 1st Nov to 30th April) 

Saturday 6:30pm 

Sunday 8:30am  
 

(From 1st May to 31st October) 

Saturday 6:30pm 

Sunday 9:30am 

 

 

 

Reflection 
 
 

Australia's first Saint. 
"Let us try to keep God with us by 
charity of thought, word and act." 

  
On August 8, we celebrate the Feast of 

St Mary of the Cross, Australia’s first 
Saint. 

Mary’s love for Christ was so strong 
that she sought Him out in the poor, 

sick and suffering. Mary MacKillop kept her faith in God and 
bravely challenged those who did not support her vision for a 
more caring world. Mary is an important Australian who 
spent her life helping people, especially children. Today, her 
mission to the poor is very much alive in our world. 
 

Prayer of  the Week 

Let us be inspired by the work of St Mary of the 
Cross as we pray the following prayer: 

  
Bountiful and loving God, 

You filled the heart of Mary MacKillop with 
compassionate love for those who are in need 

and those at the margins of our society. 
Inspired by her example, may we be led by your 
Spirit to reach out to our brothers and sisters. 

Give us generous hearts to respond to the cries 
of those who are poor in our community and in 

our world. 
We make this prayer through Christ our Lord. 

Amen. 



 

 

DISCLAIMER  

Advertisements published in the Newsletter, or flyers sent home via the school, are a community service 
only. St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School does not particularly promote or recommend these services. 
Parents/Carers need to make their own security/safety checks if necessary at their own discretion. 

UNIFORM SHOP 2020 

St Joseph’s School uniforms can be ordered by contacting our Uniform Shop Coordinator,  

Hayley Krauss on 0427 162 818 or the P&F President, Mrs Lorrae Carlson, on 0407 381 993.  

Thank you. 

 

Memorial Garden Busy Bee - Saturday 25th July  2020 

Thank you to Andrew & Donna Crafter, Miss Coles and Mrs 
McGoldrick for all their hard work at our recent Busy Bee 
to install the name pavers.  


